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Docket Nos. 030-01244 License Nos. 06-00819-03
030-33300 06-00819-04

Yale-New Haven Hospital
| ATrN: Nonnan G. Roth
| Vice President of Administmtion
'

20 York Street
New Haven, Connecticut 06504

Dear Mr. Roth:

|
| Subject: Routine Inspection Nos. 030-01244/93-003 and 030-33300/93-001
|

This letter mfers to your December 20,1993 correspondence, in response to our
November 3,1993 letter.

Thank you for infonning us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in your
| letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program.
i

No mply to this letter is required. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

06]?n:1 S!0aad Dy:
JCany M. hhrdisen

Jenny M. Johansen, Chief
Medical Inspection Section
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc:

Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of Connecticut
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Docket Nos.: 030-1244 License Nos.: 06-00819-03
030-33300 06-00819-04

.

'December 20, 1993

l

!

Jenny M. Johansen, Chief -

Medical Inspection Section
|Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I '

'475 Allendale Road
King of Prutsia, PA 19406 I

Dear Ms. Johansen: |
,

| Subject: Reply to Notice of Violation, Dated November 3, 1993, Relating to ;

Routine Inspection Nos. 030-01244/93-003 and 030-33300/93-001

Yale-New Haven Hospital has taken the following actions to correct the apparent
violation noted in the NRC inspection conducted by James P. Dwyer, on

| September 27 - 30, 1993.

|
i The procedures for monitoring patients after High Dose Rate (HDR) afterloading i
! therapy have been modified. While all HDR patients were being monitored in the

past, records of these surveys were not being kept in accordance with the
requirements of 10 CFR 35.404(a). The HDR afterloading therapy forms have been
modified to include a survey record which includes the patient name, the dose

)
rate at 1 meter in millirem per hour, the survey instrument used and the

|

initials of the individual who made the survey. Full compliance with the |
requirements of 10 CFR 35.404(a) were accomplished by October 15, 1993.

This completes the hospital's response to the Notice of Violation. If there
are any further questions regarding this matter, please contact the Radiation

| Safety Officer at (203) 785-2950.

Sincerely,

|fiff k
,

[Michae J. Bohan
Health Physicist / M/
Radiation Safety Officer

i

cc: Robert C. Lange, Ph.D., Chairman, Radiation Safety Committee
Ravinder Nath, Ph.D., Director, Radiological Physics
Norman G. Roth, Vice President, Administration
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